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PNWA MISSION TO DC RECAP

What is normally a busy week of rushing between meetings and all over our 
Nation’s Capitol for a select delegation from the Port of Cascade Locks, this 
year’s PNWA Mission DC proved to be familiar, yet completely different as 
well. The conference included meetings with Congressional leaders set by 
PNWA, as well as meetings set by the Port for more Cascade Locks focused 
priorities. This year’s event was still packed with meetings, 37 total meetings 
over the 4 day conference! Delegates from PNWA were able to ask direct 
questions to Senators and Representatives on transportation, navigation, 
energy, economic development and more. The message was consistently 
– federal legislature is working on COVID relief fund and the infrastructure 
bill.  The Port advocated for exemption from Title 23 (this prevents us 
from accepting federal funds and continuing to use funds for economic 
development) and got lots of support from our congressional delegation. 
President Groves and Commissioner Caldwell attended the conference. Our 
legislators really appreciate hearing from elected officials.

TREE REMOVAL IN 
MARINE PARK

The maintenance crew at the 
Port has been staying busy with 
the Winter storms and Spring 
blooming! Several unhealthy 
and potentially hazardous trees 
have been trimmed or removed 
and brush cleared to make way 
for the coming beautiful weather 
and with it the visitors to our 
“Gorge-ous” Marine Park!

SPRING BRIDGE 
WELDING

The Spring Bridge Deck welding 
is scheduled for April 5th through 
8th and the following week April 
12th through 14th from 8:00am 
and 4:00pm. Single lane closures 
with flaggers directing traffic 
will be present on the bridge.  
Please plan routes accordingly.
We appreciate slower speeds for 
the safety of our crews. Welding 
on the deck occurs twice a year 
as preventative maintenance 
measures and helps prolong the 
life of the deck. The Port has 
seen significant improvements 
since implementing this program 
several years ago.

LIGHT INDUSTRIAL SPACE AVAILABLE SOON

With the expected completion of the Port’s Flex 6 building this summer, 
several light industrial spaces in the Herman Creek Business Complex 
will be available to lease. These spaces, now occupied by The Renewal 
Workshop, are expected to be ready to lease in August. Flex Building 1 
can be leased as a whole 10,000 SQ FT building, or divided into individual 
spaces. Spaces range between 2,500 to 10,000 SQ FT.  To find out 
more on these spaces, contact 541-374-8619 or email okaganova@
portofcascadelocks.org.
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HISTORICAL HIGHLIGHT

Fashion in Cascade Locks looked 
different in the 19th century. 
Women wore many layers of 
undergarments, corsets, petticoats, 
and long dresses and coats. Men 
wore long underwear, long pants, 
shirts with extra cuffs and collars, 
and coats. Young children’s clothing 
was unisex. Most outer clothing had 
elaborate embroidery and stitching, 
even for day-to-day wear. Don’t miss 
the new 19th Century Fashion exhibit 
at the Cascade Locks Historical 
Museum, now open Thursdays 
through Mondays, 11:00 to 4:00. 
Closed Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 
Local admission is $1, members 
and local students are free. Visit 
www.cascadelocksmuseum.org for 
more information. 

4TH OF JULY 
FUNDRAISING

If you haven’t heard… with hopes of 
some relaxed regulations regarding 
congregation, the Port Commission 
recently voted to have the Fireworks 
in the Park this year! By unanimous 
vote, the commissioners felt a 
celebration is needed not only 
for Independence Day but for our 
community after such a difficult 
year. This event does not have a 
small price tag, however, and the 
Port is accepting donations toward 
the cost of this event which will be 
free to the public. Be on the lookout 
for opportunities to help support this 
beloved event. The Cascade Locks 
Historical Museum is partnering with 
the Port on this event, which means 
your donation will be tax deductible! 
Because the Covid-19 situation 
is changing day to day, more 
information will be available closer 
to the date regarding attendance 
policies for the event.

EASTER EGG HUNT

Cascade Locks residents! Thanks to 
the generosity of several community 
members and collaboration of local 
agencies and businesses, there will 
be an Easter Egg Hunt hosted in 
Marine Park on Sunday, April 4th 
at 2pm around the playground area. 
Special thanks to Tamara Farrell and 
Dean Bump for starting this effort! 
Social distancing is required. There 
will be a number of free masks for 
kids and hand santizer on site. We 
hope that every Cascade Locks 
residents ages 0-18 come down to 
the park to enjoy a fun event for the 
community.

DATES TO TAKE NOTE OF:
Apr 4	 Easter Egg Hunt

Apr 6	 Economic Dev. Sub-Committee

Zoom Meeting ID: 829 8533 2155 

Apr 7	 Port Commission

Zoom Meeting ID: 858 0661 5790 

Apr 7	 Marine Park Sub-Committee

Apr 15	 CL Action Team 

Apr 21	 Port Commission

Zoom Meeting ID: 858 0661 5790 

Apr 22	 Joint Work Group Eco. Dev.

Zoom Meeting ID: 898 9521 0024

If you have further questions on meeting times 
or locations, contact our office at 541-374-8619 

or visit portofcascadelocks.org.

HOT JOBS
Visitor Services Representative
Friends of the Cascade Locks 
Historical Museum
Start dates available in March & May. 
$13.50/hour. PT (10-15 hrs), seasonal.

Small Business 
Counselor/Instructor
Small Business Dev. center
Full Time or Part Time
Apply: https://bit.ly/2NcSAMF

Firefighter/Paramedic
City of Cascade Locks
www.cascade-locks.or.us/jobs 
Contact: 541-374-8484

Journeyman Lineman
City of Cascade Locks
Fulltime position. Union Scale Rate
Contact: 541-374-8484

Production Position
The Renewal Workshop
Workshop positions availble, 
starting at $16/hour.
Contact: jobs@renewalworkshop.com


